
Testimony submitted via email. 

Dear Representative Greenlick and members of the health committee 

 

I am corresponding to inform you of my frustrations with pre authorized health care. 

These types of oversight of patient care are simply designed to limit care that is needed, 

in my opinion. Time and again my staff are putting non-productive time on the phone in 

an attempt to deal with insurance carriers that aren't efficient, give poor service and in a 

large percentage of time give incorrect information. 

 

Authorizations are given that are laughable in terms of the type of condition the patient 

is in. An example would be of a degenerative disc condition being authorized 6 visits 

over a 6 week period. This is more about limiting care versus what a patient requires as 

I have stated. 

 

Thank you for the consideration. 

 

Respectfully 

 

 

Daniel Beebe, D.C. (Tigard, Oregon) 

 

 

 


